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Dear Parents and Carers         6th October 2023 

It has been another excellent week at Waseley which culminated in a fantastically received Open Evening yesterday 
evening. We had over six hundred families come and see the school who were blown away by our fantastic students 
and staff. The stars of the show were the 130 student helpers in subject areas and tour guides who gave up their 
time, all of whom received glowing reports from the parental feedback forms we used for the evening. A huge 
congratulations for those who showed the confidence and commitment to help the school and demonstrate how 
amazing they are. 
 
It was lovely to see our sixth form students volunteering in the community this week with Rubery in Bloom. We hope 
to see these sorts of links between school and community growth further this year. 
 
It has been brilliant to see students start the year so well and value their curriculum time in lessons. We want to 
ensure that as little lesson time is missed and, in the main, the use of toilets and promptness to lessons has been 
excellent. However, there are a minority of students that have caused damage to the toilets, and we ask for your 
support in having a conversation with your young person about using the toilets appropriately. We will follow 
through with any individuals found not respecting the facilities. 
 
We really value your feedback and communication here at Waseley and want to ensure there are clear ways to 
contact us. Edulink has a function to message your child’s teachers and support staff with general queries. If your 
query is of a more sensitive nature or you have concerns to discuss, please use our contact form at Contact Us | 
Waseley Hills High School to ensure that this can be swiftly directed to the appropriate staff member(s). Thank you 
for your cooperation in this. 
 
Finally, we have been receiving a number of positive feedback messages from parents which I have been sharing 
with the staff. These are so gratefully received and make a huge difference to the staff who work so hard. Thank you 
for such messages and if you do have any feedback please use office@waseleyhills.worcs.sch.uk. 
 
I hope that you have a wonderful weekend, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr T Preston 
Head of School 


